
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

The Delaware State Housing Authority (DSHA) will hold a public meeting on Wednesday, October 11, 2017, at 

10:00 a.m. in the Kent County Administrative Complex conference room #221, Dover, Delaware, for the purpose of 

providing any interested citizens the opportunity to comment on proposed changes to the Delaware Community 

Development Block Grant Program Guidelines in Fiscal Year 2018.  The period for receiving written comments on 

the Guidelines will close at 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 11, 2017.  Written comments can either be submitted 

at the public meeting, via fax at 302-739-2416, or via e-mail to andy@destatehousing.com.  Questions should be 

directed to Andrew Lorenz at phone number 302-739-4263.  A copy of the proposed Guidelines will be available for 

inspection and review at DSHA’s office, 18 The Green, Dover, Delaware, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 

p.m. of any working day or at DSHA’s website http://www.destatehousing.com/Landlords/dv_cdbg.php.  This 

federally-funded program will provide funds to support Community Development activities in eligible 

municipalities in Kent and Sussex Counties.  The chief elected official of each of the eligible municipalities and both 

counties will also have a draft copy of the aforementioned Guidelines for public review. 
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